93 currie St.,
Hamilton 57,0nt.,
May 19,1970.

MI"J.LOW’
100 gpadina Rd.,
Toronto 179

Dear Jim; <
As you know, I have beecn appointed to look into the reasons
for the apparent failure of the Natlomal Qbserving Programme.
Could you please let me know what your opinions are regarding
the failure of the programme? Could you also indicate what you did,
ie; bulletins released, approximate correspondence etcs?
Could you please send along some suggestions for the impmovement
of the programme?
I knowthat you are remaining interested and I value your opinions
greatly. Looking forward to receiving your report.Thanks.
Also, I am looking forward to seeing you here next year.
All-the best! .
Sincerely,
3

K.B.¢hilton, Chairman,
Committee of Coordinators



